
From: 
To: 
Sent: 
Subject: 

Axelrod, Matthew (ODAG) 
Reich, Steven (ODAG) 
7/20/2011 12:51:34 PM 
RE: Issa 7-20-11 

I'm fine with summary. I didn't mean to suggest we need a point-by-point. 

From: Reich, Steven (ODAG) 
Sent: Wednesday, July 20, 2011 12:23 PM 
To: Axelrod, Matthew (ODAG) 
Subject: Re: Issa 7-20-11 

I can only put in a summary push back and still keep it to a page. 

Steven F. Reich 
Associate Deputy Attorney General 
United States Department of Justice 
950 Pennsylvania Avenue, N.W. 
Room 4121 
Washington, D.C. 20530 
(202) 305-0091(w) 
(202) 616-1239 (fax) 
steven.reich©usdoj.gov  

From: Axelrod, Matthew (ODAG) 
Sent: Wednesday, July 20, 2011 11:49 AM 
To: Reich, Steven (ODAG) 
Subject: RE: Issa 7-20-11 

op 
From: Reich, Steven (ODAG) 
Sent: Wednesday, July 20, 2011 11:28 AM 
To: Axelrod, Matthew (ODAG) 
Subject: Issa 7-20-11 

Comments, pls. 
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